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In the Section 809 Panel’s third and final volume of its report, the panel urged Congress to 

require contractors and contracting officers to use electronic case management system (ECMS) 

for the Boards of Contract Appeals and to permit the boards to collect user fees to pay for the 

upkeep of the system. The panel used the Armed Services Board of Contract Appeals (ASBCA) as 

a case study citing to voluminous records and an uptick in cases since 2009 as a reason to 

require the use of an ECMS. 

The panel also urged Congress to increase the thresholds for accelerated and expedited appeals 

before the Board of Contract Appeals. The panel noted that the thresholds established in the 

Contract Disputes Act of 1978 were amended once in 1994 and have not been amended since. 

The panel recommends the following increased thresholds: (1) $250,000 threshold for acceler-

ated procedures for all businesses (previously $100,000); and (2) $150,000 threshold for expe-

dited procedures (previously $50,000) or $250,000 for small business concerns (previously 

$150,000). The time period for the boards to issue decisions under the accelerated and expe-

dited procedures would remain unchanged. The panel recommended requiring threshold 

review every five years to mirror the requirement for other acquisition-related thresholds.  

For more information, please contact the professional(s) listed below, or your regular Crowell 

& Moring contact.
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